Town of Wilton Parks and Recreation
Field Location Subcommittee
November 3, 2016
7:00 PM
Comstock Community Center

Minutes

The following people were in attendance: Parks and Rec Chair Sarah Gioffre, Parks and Rec Director
Steve Pierce, Field Subcommittee members Mark Ketley and JR Sherman and Field Location
Subcommittee Chair Joe Burke.

The meeting was called to order at 7:04

The subcommittee discussed their objectives of identifying potential field locations and identifying next
steps. Those steps are as follows:

1. Joe Burke will create a spreadsheet which will display all current town fields and whether each
field has irrigation and/or an electrical source that could potentially be used for lighting. Burke
will provide this inventory of fields to Steve Pierce who will supplement it as needed.

2. Steve Pierce and Mark Ketley will meet with Director of Planning and Land Use Management
Bob Nerney to gain an understanding of the town owned land that could potentially be used for
new fields. The will also identify any encumbrances for each parcel of property. They will
compile a list and present it at the December meeting.

Respectfully Submitted,
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